
Report of the AIS Intellectual Property. Committee  
 
I just took over as committee chair a few weeks ago. We have one ongoing issue that relates to 
specific copyright and related statements in the AIS bulletin. That is currently out for discussion 
among the members of the Committee based on a recommendation from Veronica Johnson, the 
AIS Counsel. 
           Respectfully submitted:  Bob Hollingworth, chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


